
Magic Tenner Week has got off to a flying start 

this year as each class is making the most from 

their PTA-donated ten pound note. Children have 

decided what they are making, and have been ad-

vertising and marketing their products in school. 

Each class’ business opens tomorrow.  

We suggest that you follow our PTA’s suggestion 

of allowing the children to bring to school a set 

amount of money and discussing budgets for their 

spending. Good luck to each class!  

You may have heard it on the news but next year’s early May bank holiday has been changed to 

Friday 8th May and our school timetable has been amended as such. The alteration is to coin-

cide with the 75th anniversary of VE Day, which marks the day towards the end of WW2 when 

fighting against Nazi Germany came to an end in Europe.  
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Well done to Year 1 who have done some excellent reading 

with Mrs Siddiqa over the past two weeks!  

Fabulous Phonics 



Paris Choir Trip 

 

Next week our fabulous school 

choir go on their trip to Paris. Dur-

ing the trip, they will get the oppor-

tunity to sing at the Champs Ely-

sees Garden Bandstand and on 

stage at Disney! It is sure to be a 

remarkable trip to make memories 

which will last forever.  

Growth Mindset 

The children had a fantastic assembly last week called NED’s Mindset Mission.  The assembly, 

filled with jokes, yo-yo and magic tricks, puppets and storytelling really highlighted the  

importance of a ‘go brain’ in overcoming emotional and academic challenges. I wrote down 

some of the amazing things children contributed throughout the assembly: 

 

“Ned didn’t give up. I don’t want to give up when things get too hard.” 

“I can help my friends when they are struggling.” 

“I want to be the best that I can be!” 

In school, Mrs Whiteley in 

the office will lead safe-

guarding. If you have any 

concerns, please speak to 

her or your child’s class 

teacher.   

Please note there will not be 

a newsletter next week. 

Safeguarding 



Congratulations to Miss Broadbent 

who has secured a job at another 

Halifax school. Miss Broadbent is 

currently on maternity leave. She is 

an excellent teacher and has been 

pivotal in developing our PSHE  

curriculum, including achieving the 

Stonewall Award. She will be really 

missed at All Saints’ but we know 

she will be great in her new role. 

She will be back at All Saints’ before 

she leaves.  

Miss Broadbent’s news 

Hand To Mouth Ministries 

Our Hand To Mouth helpers came in this 

week to help our Year 6 children prepare 

for the next step in their  

education. This Christian charity delivers 

workshops throughout school from time 

to time, and the  

latest was the Year 6  ‘Moving On’ jour-

ney to prepare our learners for second-

ary school. The children had time to re-

flect upon their time at All Saints’ and 

really consider how they will approach 

the next stage of their lives.   

Keeping Our Children Safe 

If you have any concerns or worries about the safety or well-being of a child, do not hesitate to 

contact Mrs Dumbreck, Mr Stuttard or Mrs Whitley on 01422 367140 or email: 



Parent Sharing Evening 

We would like to introduce a ‘Parent Sharing’ evening on 

Wednesday 10th July from 3:30—5:30. During this time, each 

class will be set up with children’s books and they can have 

time to discuss and showcase their learning to their parents. 

Parents are welcome to ‘drop in’ at any time during the two-

hour long session. We would like to emphasise that this is not a 

Parents’ Evening-style consultation and individual feedback will 

not be possible. Instead, children will lead the discussions and 

it will be facilitated by staff. We hope you find it enjoyable.  

All Saints’ Got Talent 
All Saints’ Got Talent is back… due to popular demand!  

Audition dates: Wednesday 10th July KS1  

Thursday 11th July KS2 

Final: Wednesday 17th July 1:30 in Church. Finalists  

families will receive an invitation to the final! 

 

Friday 12th July 
 

It’s nearly time for one of our biggest fundraising events of the year…..the All Saints’ Summer 

Fair! This year the fair will be held on Friday 12th July (immediately after sports day) for the first 

time at Copley Cricket Ground and we’re really looking forward to it. The theme for this year’s 

fair is ‘The Wonderful World of Sport’ and we will be raising money once again to support read-

ing and literacy projects within the school. There will be lots of stalls and sports themed fun for 

all the family to be had on the day and as part of our fundraising, we’re planning a sports 

themed raffle to support the event.  

We’d like to ask parents, carers and the wider All Saints’ family for prize donations or sugges-

tions of businesses to get in touch with to build up a really fantastic set of raffle prizes. If you 

know any local business or any person that might be willing to donate a sports themed prize (it 

could be vouchers, sports kit, equipment  or even garden games), please let Mrs Dumbreck, Mr 

Stuttard or Kirsty Birks (PTA Chair, Mum to Alice Year 2) know.  

We will be providing a full update on everything we’ve got planned in the next few weeks and 

will have more information about how people can get involved to support the fair.  

Looking forward to another great All Saints’ summer fair! 



Diary Dates 

 

 

JUNE 

 

Monday 17th June—start of ‘Magic Tenner’ week  

Tuesday 18th June—Hand To Mouth Workshop in 

Year 6 

Tuesday 18th June—Chance To Shine Cricket 

KS2 

Friday 21st June—Book Of The Year Awards  

(Year 6) 

Monday 24th June—One World Week 

Monday 24th June to Friday 28th June —Choir 

Trip to Paris 

Tuesday 25th June—Gymnastics at Diamonds 

Thursday 27th June—BRAKE Road Safety Walk 

2019 

 

 

JULY 

 

Monday 1st July—Healthy Living & Wellbeing Week 

Friday 5th July—Transition Day 

Monday 8th July—Dragon’s Den Week 

 

Wednesday 10th July—Parent Sharing Evening 3:30-5:30 

Friday 12th July—Sports Day & Summer Fayre 

Tuesday 16th July—End-of-year Reports to parents 

Thursday 18th July—Year 6 Leavers’  

Service, 7pm 

Friday 19th July— Final Day 

 

 

 

 




